To	
The Secretary
A.P.  Electricity Regulatory Commission
4th floor, Singareni Bhavan, Red Hills
Hyderabad - 500 004                                                                                   December 20, 2023

Respected Sir,

Sub :  Correction to my submissions dated 19.12.2023 on the ARR and tariff  proposals of  APSPDCL, APCPDCL and APEPDCL for their retail supply business for the year 2024-25 in OP Nos. 71, 72 and 73 of 2023, respectively.

Sir,

In submissions dated 19.12.2023 on the ARR and tariff proposals of the three APDISCOMs, OP Nos.65, 66 and 67 of 2023 are given inadvertently.  I request the treat the OP Nos. as 71, 72 and 73 of 2023 and take my submissions dated 19.12.2023 on record accordingly.

The inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted.

Thanking you, 
                                                                                                                                                                                    Yours sincerely,


                                                                                   M. Venugopala Rao
                          Senior Journalist & Convener, Centre for Power Studies
                        H.No.1-100/MP/101, Monarch Prestige, Journalists’ Colony,                     
                        Serilingampally Mandal ,   Hyderabad  - 500 032
 
Copy to :  
    1.  Executive Director (RAC & IPC), APSPDCL
    2.  CGM (Projects), APCPDCL
    3. CGM (PP, RAC & Solar Energy), APEPDCL




